
Exciting News: Laramie County Awarded Rails-to-Trails Conservancy Grant! 

Rails-to-Trails Conservancy (RTC) has announced the recipients of its 2025 Trail Grants 
program—and Laramie County is proud to be among them! This grant will kickstart the 
development of a new multi-use pathway at Clear Creek Park, enhancing outdoor access for our 
community. 

Since 2008, RTC has awarded more than $3.7 million through over 450 grants to more than 280 
organizations nationwide. The 2025 grantees are working to build and improve trail networks 
that create safe, equitable spaces for walking, biking, and outdoor activity. 

We’re thrilled to bring this vision to life in Laramie County. To learn more about our project, 
visit the Laramie County website at www.laramiecountywy.gov 

 

http://www.laramiecountywy.gov/

